West Tisbury Parks and Recreation Committee
Minutes October 31, 2022
(approved 12/7/22 5-0)

Present; Hap Bernard. Skip Manter, Matt Gebo, Lisa Amols, and Peggy Stone.
Minutes from previous meeting were approved as submitted.

The Halloween Party was successful once again. The attendance was lighter than previous years but
everyone seemed to enjoy themselves. The weather was good, there were lots of ghouls in the
cemetery. The hayrides weren’t as full as usual, but folks were happy. The estimate was 90-100 people
were in attendance.

The Sat. Rec begins Dec. 3 and Chess begins Jan. 4. Still no instructors for art/theater and chess.

Matt suggested calling The Yard. Lisa said her boyfriend, Don, may be interested. Skip suggested trying
the Senior Center.

Peggy said the budget will be on the agenda for the next meeting, but she may not be in attendance due
to medical issues. Skip said we basically know what we need, however get an estimate for a shovel
brigade for the path at LCB. Matt said he mentioned it to Mike Cisco and he was interested. Peggy will
call him.

Skip suggested having Janice Haynes help out while Peggy is recuperating. Peggy mentioned Janice is
dealing with health issues as well, but she will speak to Jen.

The next meeting was set for December 7, 2022 at 6:30 pm.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Peggy Stone
Board Administrator



